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ISRAEL AIRPORTS AUTHORITY ﬂ‘ Ben - Gurion Int Airport - Managing Director

04 February 2020

To: All Airlines who operating flights to Israel

Re: / t

Dear sir/madam

The Isracli Ministry of Health issued a directive, which asks all the Airlines, who
operating to Israel to announce the following prior landing:

“Dear passengers,

This is an important message from the Isracli Ministry of Health.

If you have been to China in the last 14 days, you must take an instruction brochure at the
Airport.

If you have a fever, cough, or trouble breathing, please go immediately to the emergency
services station in the transit hall Terminal 3.

For more information please call *5400 or visit the Ministry of Health website™

Sincerely, yours

Shmuel 2akay
Managing Director
Ben Gurion Int'l Airport

Ce:

Mr. Shmuel Amsalem — Head of passenger's service division
Mrs. Talya Savaransky — schedule-planning manager
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